RECEIVED BOARD OF SUPERVISORS EL DORADO COUNTY 3:11 pm, Mar 25, 2011



Special Meeting March 28
The BOSONE to: Cynthia C Johnson
Sent by: Loretta M Featherston

LATE DISTRIBUTION

Date 3:12 pm, Mar 25, 2011

03/25/2011 02:49 PM

N

Monday's vote on the Shingle Plan

Barton, Deanne to: bosone@edcgov.us

03/25/2011 02:13 PM

**Hello Supervisor Knight:** 

Please support our youth! My son is on the mountain bike racing team and we could really use a mountain bike trail in our beautiful county! Please support our team and youth.

Thank you,

Deanne Barton Delwiche

El Dorado Hills, CA

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 02:49 PM ----

I am in favor of the Shingle Plan

Dennis Dachtler to: bosone

03/25/2011 02:21 PM

Dear Supervisor Knight,

I am in favor of the Shingle Plan.

Thank you for your consideration,
Dennis Dachtler
DACHTLER WEALTH MANAGEMENT, LLC

2130 E. Bidwell Street
Folsom CA 95630
800-333-1855 ph . 916-933-3076 ph . 916-933-5639 fax
retirement planning . insurance . investments . securities
www.dachtlerwealth.com
dennis.dachtler@dachtlerwealth.com

\* \* \* \* \* \* \*

This message may contain confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee(s) named above and may contain information that is legally privileged. If you are not the addressee, or the person responsible for delivering it to the addressee, you are hereby notified that reading,

disseminating, distributing or copying this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message by mistake, please immediately notify us by replying to the message and delete the original message immediately thereafter. Thank you.



## Special Meeting March 28 The BOSONE to: Cynthia C Johnson Sent by: Loretta M Featherston

03/25/2011 02:50 PM

El Dorado Trail

Eric & Jennifer Snyder to: bosone

03/25/2011 02:22 PM

Dear Supervisor Knight,

My name is Eric Snyder and I am a ride leader with the Trojans High School Mountain Bike Team. I think that the proposed trail would be a great asset to the area and I am encouraging you to vote in favor of the Shingle Plan.

Thank you,

Eric Snyder

---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 02:49 PM -----

"Shingle Plan"

Terri Chapman to: bosone

03/25/2011 02:35 PM

Sent by: Terri Chapman < terrichapman2@gmail.com >

**Dear Supervisor Knight:** 

My family and I are in favor of the "Shingle Plan" for a new trail from Folsom to Placerville. We live in El Dorado Hills love to bike, although we are concerned about the traffic. A new trail is needed and would prevent future accidents.

We are urging you to vote YES on this Plan.

Thank you for your consideration.

Fred and Terri Chapman 4305 Arenzano Way El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 (916) 798-0740 ---- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 02:49 PM -----

I am in favor

Stacy Gallman to: bosone

03/25/2011 02:35 PM

Dear Mr. Knight,
I am in favor of the shingle plan.
Thank You
Chris Gallman
----- Forwarded by Loretta M Featherston/PV/EDC on 03/25/2011 02:49 PM -----

Bike vote

T Abraham to: John Knight

03/25/2011 02:39 PM

John,

I just spoke with someone you know well and respect (I won't name names) and he has walked the rail line and says that it is abundantly clear they cannot share much of the line (too steep of cuts), that many of the railroad ties are rotten, and that when he attended the RailFest in Jamestown last year, there was no one there. And if you need to confirm that excursion rail lines are a money pit, ask John Poimoroo (I think you know him).

I don't know where you stand on this issue, but am hoping you see things like I do, that is, that the bike option is clearly the best. I'm working with the City of Folsom to build some connectors in EDH that would help tie all that has been done in Placerville to EDH. That can't happen if the Shingle piece is given up to the railroad folks.

Do I need to send this message to any other supervisors?